
We’re looking for your input on:  

• Your preferred trail design option from graffiti 

fence to Swan Road

• Comments on the design and trail use

• Other ideas, comments and suggestions

Ways to comment:

• Take a green sticky dot and put it on the panel 

with your preferred trail option.

• If you like none and/or have other comments, 

write them on the flipcharts following the 

information panels.

• Instead of, or in addition to the above, write 

your comments on the paper survey.  Drop off 

the survey before you leave, fax it to the CVRD 

at 250-334-8156 by June 15 or email your 

feedback to communityservices@comoxvalleyrd.ca

January 2014 – Property survey of road right-

of-way from graffiti fence to Swan Road 

section is completed.  Survey shows more 

space on power line side of Denman Road 

until Central Park.  

February – May 2014 – CVRD staff review 

graffiti fence to Swan Road trail alignment 

with OnSite Engineering, Denman Trails 

Committee and meet with adjacent property 

owners and BC Hydro

Today – Community open house to show 

alignment, receive comments, suggestions 

and input on trail design options.

Give Us Your FeedbackPreparing for 

construction from 

graffiti fence toward 

Swan Road


